
            

 
 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
  

Notice is hereby given that the Public Hearing will be held as follows: 
      
    Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 
 
    Time: 5:30 p.m. 
  
    Place: Sutter County Superintendent of Schools Office 
     970 Klamath Lane 
     Yuba City, CA  95993 

     
      
PUBLIC HEARING:  Sufficiency of Instructional Material 

  
Education Code Section 60119 requires the governing board to hold a public hearing to encourage 
participation by parents, teachers, and members of the community interested in the affairs of the 
County Office of Education, and bargaining unit leaders, and shall make a determination through a 
resolution, as to whether each pupil has sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, or both, in 
each subject that are consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by 
the State Board of Education: 
 
 (i) Mathematics 
 (ii) Science 
 (iii) History – Social Science 
 (iv) English/Language Arts, including  
  English Language Development 
 

 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Sutter County Superintendent of Schools 

(530)822-2947 
  
  
Posted on:  September 1, 2022 
  

Tom Reusser, Superintendent 

970 Klamath Lane 

Yuba City, CA  95993 

 Phone (530) 822-2900 

 Fax (530) 671-3422 

 

 
 
 


